
 

 

AAPG ASSUMES PTTC MANAGEMENT FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

The American Association of Petroleum Geologists and the Petroleum Technology 

Transfer Council have announced that AAPG has assumed management of PTTC activities 

effective October 9, 2007. 

Since 1994, PTTC, funded primarily by the U.S. Department of Energy with funds 

matched by the states and industry, has been a re



Green said PTTC’s primary tool for transferring E&P technology will continue to be 

regional workshops, which will be supplemented with a strong Web presence, newsletters and 

other personal outreach.  Using these tools, PTTC will continue to connect producers, the service 

sector, consultants, researchers and others with the data and technology information needed to 

spur technology application. 

Topics addressed by PTTC activities have covered the full spectrum of E&P operations, 

including exploration, unconven


